
PROPOSED EU SHRIMP METHODOLOGY CHANGE NOTICE

Urner Barry regularly solicits feedback from stakeholders to ensure that our coverage reflects current 
trading conditions and practices. To improve market transparency and to provide stakeholders 
meaningful information, Urner Barry is requesting feedback on the following proposed changes to its 
European Shrimp reporting methodologies:

Moving the quote basis of European warmwater shrimp markets from Euros per Kilogram to US 
Dollars per Kilogram as $/kg is the most commonly used unit for price negotiation in the majority 
of the European warmwater shrimp transactions. European cold water shrimp coverage would 
remain unchanged. If customers wish to see the quotations in Euros per kilogram, a toggle 
button will be at the top of the page, but the default will be USD per Kilogram.

Stakeholders can comment on the proposed changes during a comment period which will take place 
from November 3, 2023, to November 20, 2023. Remarks will be published on Urner Barry’s market 
reporting methodology page at  www.urnerbarry.com/markets/methodologies. 

For more information or to submit a comment, please email Janice Schreiber at janice@urnerbarry.com, 
or Russ Whitman at rwhitman@urnerbarry.com.

Posted November 3, 2023
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